
Your provider’s office is participating in the Arizona Chapter of the 

American Academy of Pediatrics (AzAAP) Vaccinate with Confidence  

campaign in an effort to help educate patients, families, and the 

community on the importance of routine vaccinations that protect 

children and families from vaccine preventable diseases.  

As part of this campaign, your provider’s office/medical center has 

shared important vaccine-related messages on their social media. If 

you haven’t already done so, please visit your provider’s social media 

pages to check out these important messages. 

Please scan the QR code or click the link below to access an 

anonymous survey that you can use to share your feedback.  

Please complete by August  6, 2021. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NJ9VKHF 


